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Comments I wish to object to the planning application of an REF at Ford. This rural areas is not acceptable for a
construction of this size. It affect on the wildlife and habitats locally can only be a negative one. The
volume of increased activity for 24 hours will add to pollution and emissions from constant movement
of waste and it's disposal. Development of housing in Ford is already in the pipeline. Construction of
this size will not make this an attractive proposition for this development. We have no way of knowing
the impact that will be had in the housing concerning light and access. The roads in this area have not
been improved with developments. Many are still no more than village roads with little pavements.
Increased volume of traffic through the villages by large trucks will make them unsafe. Little
consideration is being given to those living in the area. There is no benefit to residents in respect to
jobs or environment. In fact I have yet to see any benefits for the area out forward by Grundon
Viridor.
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